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February 16, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell, P.E. 
Executive Director 

Website www.caiuln.et 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort KY 40602-0615 

RE : Case No. 2021-00316 
Adair County Water District dba Columbia/ Adair Utilities District 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

The Adair County Water District assumed the City of Columbia's water and sewer systems in 2010. 
One of the stipulations that the City had was that its name be made part of the District's name. We 
felt this was a reasonable request and consequently renamed the District the Columbia/ Adair 
Utilities District. We are currently doing business as the Columbia/ Adair Utilities District. 

This letter fulfills the requirement in Paragraph No. 9 of the Commission's Order dated February 9, 
2022. 

Should you have any questions please contact me at 270.384.2181 or lenny.stone@ca ud. net. 

CAUD is an equal opportunity provider and employer. "Deaf, Hard of Hearing and Speech Impaired users, call the 
Kentucky Relay Service at (800) 648-6056. Give the communications assistant our phone number to contact us." 


